
 

Cabinet – 18th January 2023 

Item 4 – Recommendations from the Overview and Scrutiny Board meeting held on 

21st November 2022 - CCTV Digitalisation Upgrade 

 

The Overview and Scrutiny Board considered a CCTV Digitalisation Upgrade report at the 

meeting held on 21st November 2022. At this meeting, Members agreed the following: 

RECOMMENDATIONS to Cabinet 

1) that £48,600 be included in the Capital Programme and £6,030 per annum in the 

revenue budget as part of the review of the Medium Term Financial Plan for the 

upgrade of CCTV cameras at Brook Road (Rubery), Wythall and Alvechurch, and;  

 

2) that all options for obtaining external funding for CCTV system upgrades be pursued. 

 


